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Princess Christian Care Home team says a fond farewell to Ross

E > T )

\

On Friday 22 October we said goodbye to lovely Ross from our Princess Christian Care Home Activities Team, as he is

returning to his dream job back at Virgin Atlantic as cabin crew.

Ross joined us in January when all planes were grounded. He has brought lots of love and laughter to our Home and has formed

some close friendships with our staff and residents.

He had a wonderful send off with a delicious cake from our catering team and some wonderful gifts from staff. He will be back to

work bank for us when he can.

Huge thank you Ross - and remember it's not 'goodbye’ but 'see you soon!"
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